


INTRODUCTION (2021) 
 
I am pleased to re-release The Never Ending. While almost 30 
years have gone by, since first published, I believe many of the 
anecdotes and observations, quotes and stories remain 
pertinent. 
 
Eduardo Galeano & Martha Gelhorn 
Included here for the first time are copies of a lovely post-card I 
received from Eduardo Galeano, and a moving letter from 
Martha Gelhorn. As I had learned from and been empowered 
by their caring and rabia (rage), analysis and writing, I mailed 
them both copies – to Uruguay and Wales - in thanks. 
Gratefully, I heard back from them. 
 
La lucha sigue 
The struggles continue, whenever, wherever, always as long as 
necessary. 
 
Grahame Russell 
Toronto, Canada 
grahame@rightsaction.org 
 




































































































































